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November 5, 2020 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:          Parents and Students of Nazareth ISD 

From:      Dr. Kara Sue Garlitz 

Subject:   Remote Learning  

 

On November 30, 2020 all Nazareth ISD students will return to on-campus, face-to-face instruction.  

Long-term remote instruction will no longer be an option as of this date.  If your child is currently 

enrolled in long-term remote instruction he/she may stay remote until November 30, 2020 or may 

return any time before then.  All NISD students will be expected to return to on-campus instruction no 

later than Monday, November 30, 2020. 

 

The only exceptions will be the following: 

 Those students who are required to quarantine/isolate due to close contact exposure or a 

positive COVID-19 test result.   

 Students who are sick with other illnesses but still able to participate in instruction. 

 On a case-by-case basis for certain special education students and students with Section 504 

accommodations. 

 

While we strongly believe that on-campus instruction at Nazareth ISD is the best choice for all 

students, parents have options to consider.  If you do not want your child to return to campus you may: 

 Call other districts to seek enrollment/transfer 

 Homeschool 

 Enroll with an online school (two examples given below) 

o K-12 online (www.k12.com) Free 

o TTU K-12 (http://www.depts.ttu.edu/k12/) Tuition required 

 

If you decide that one of these options best fits your child’s needs, please contact Mr. O’Connor to 

complete the required paperwork indicating your decision. 

 

I will be happy to address any COVID-19 concerns that you may have.  We at Nazareth ISD want to 

do everything possible to provide a safe learning environment for your child. 

http://www.k12.com/
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/k12/

